
Shawna Senko 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Butler, John <John.Butler@fpl.com > 

Wednesday, July 10, 2013 11:08 AM 

Filings@ psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Electronic Filing 1 Dkt 130007-EI I FPL's Preliminary List of New Projects 

7.10.13 Letter to Cole re. new projects.pdf 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

John T. Butler, Esq. 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
561-304-5639 
John. Butler@fpl.com 

b. Docket No. 130007- El 
In RE: Environmental Cost Recovery Clause 

c. The Document is being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There is a total of one ( 1) page 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is Florida Power & Light Company's July 10, 2013 letter to Ann Cole 
regarding the preliminary list of new projects. 

John T. Butler, Esq. 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
561-304-5639 
John. Butler@fpl.com 

Shawna Senko 1 7/10/2013 11:24 AM 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUL 10, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 03892-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING-

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 130007-EI 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

John T. Butler 
Assistant General Counsel - Regulatory 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5639 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
E-mail: john.butler@fpl.com 

July 10,2013 

At this time, Florida Power & Light Company ("FPL") has no new environmental 
projects to be submitted for cost recovery in above docket, other than the N02 
Compliance Project for which FPL filed a petition for cost recovery on June 28, 2013. 

That project was fully described in the petition and accompanying prepared testimony. 

If there are any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at 561-304-
5639. 

cc: Counsel of record 

Rorida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 




